
Highland Facilities Walk 

November 17, 2016 

Attending: Anthony Tarsatana, Bill Murray, Jay McMullin, Joe Newsham, 

Mike Shuster, Jason Lehmann 

 

1.  Building Interior:  The building was very clean.  We noted that school lockers 

are looking dated and a replacement plan should be put in place soon.  Bill 

Murray wanted our paint crew to paint the PE stairwell railings.  There was also 

discussion about updating lighting throughout the building. 

2.  Building Exterior:  The new bleacher system looks fantastic.  Punch list items 

are still left.  The tennis courts are an ongoing discussion. 

3.  Repairs:  The exhaust system in the girls locker room needs to be replaced. 

4.  Areas Identified as Concerns:  All locker rooms were inspected.  We noted 

there needs to be a plan for floor updating/replacement in these areas.  Mike 

Shuster will look into a variety of strategies to improve the floors. 

5.  Personnel:  RL was out on medical leave after knee surgery. 

 


